
This week

Welcome back

The team at JYS would like to extend a warm welcome to each and
every one of you as we begin another exciting school year. We are
proud to announce that all children have settled in brilliantly, with
smiles and enthusiasm. They have been focussed and working hard,
despite the hot weather.

We would like to invite you to our upcoming Open Afternoon on
September 29th, from 2.30pm. This event will give you the
opportunity for you to meet your child's class teacher, find out more
about the curriculum, and gain insight into the exciting activities and
events lined up for the year ahead.

With your continued support and dedication, we are confident that
this year will be filled with growth and success.
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Friday 15th September - Year R Coffee Morning 08:45 - 09:30

Friday 29th September - Open Afternoon / Phonics Workshop (tbc)

Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October - Parents' Evening
Monday23rd October - Friday 27th October - Half Term (school closed)
Thursday November 2nd - Yr - Y3 Disco and Y4 - Y6 Disco
Monday February 19th 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Monday June 3rd 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Important Dates Coming UpHouse Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
in future weeks, this is
where we will share the
weekly results.

It was lovely to see so many happy faces on their walk in to school on
Monday this week. The children have had a calm return to school, and it has
been a pleasure to start welcoming our new children in to Reception.
We are also pleased to welcome two student teachers who will be with us
for most of the year. Miss Davis-White will be based in Year 1 with Mrs
Neville, and Miss Hooton will be with Miss Weir, Mrs Potter and Mr Neaves
in Year 3.

Year 3 got off to a great start this week, when on Thursday they walked into
Chichester and met our local History Man, Paul Ullson, for a guided tour of
Chichester. 
They started in the Festival Theatre Carpark, visited Priory Park, the Alms
House, the site of a temple (that is now The Assembly Rooms) and the
children finished their trip with a walk around part of the city walls - whilst
sketching things as they went and scribbling notes in the glorious sunshine!  
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